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 BY E-MAIL  

September 26, 2012 
 
Mr. Joerg Ruppenstein  
President and CEO 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
320 Portage Avenue 
Fort Frances, ON P9A 3P9 
 
Dear Mr. Ruppenstein:  
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 
 2013 Electricity Distribution Rates EB-2012-0083 

 
By letter dated August 2, 2012, you were notified that the Board would be conducting a 
review of the circumstances of Fort Frances Power Corporation (“Fort Frances”) before 
making a final determination of whether you would be required to file a cost of service 
rate application for 2013 rates. Based on the review, the Board will not require Fort 
Frances to file a 2013 cost of service rate application. 
 
This does not mean that all of the concerns expressed in the August 2nd letter have 
been satisfied.  Fort Frances should consider these matters carefully in formulating its 
future plans. The Board understands that Fort Frances is currently planning on filing a 
cost of service application for 2014 rates. This will permit Fort Frances to address 
remaining concerns at that time. The Board will place Fort Frances on the list of 
distributors scheduled to file a cost of service rate application for 2014 rates.  
 
Feel free to contact Lynne Anderson at 416-440-7720 if you wish to discuss this matter.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


